[bookmark: _GoBack][image: See the source image]IT’S CHRISTMAS FAIR TIME!!
We are getting very excited about this years PTA Christmas fair on Thursday 5th December @ 6.30pm in the school hall.
We would love to receive donations for the following stalls to help make our Christmas fair a fun night.
Bran tub prizes – 1 unisex prize, wrapped (to the value of £1)
Tombola and Raffle prizes – prizes for either a child or an adult (a fab opportunity to regift those unwanted items!)
Pre-loved toys – full working order and in good condition
Home baking – buns, cakes and tray bakes can be left into school from Tuesday 3rd  December. REMEMBER NO NUTS!
Game prize – a disposable drinks cup filled with small items such as a toy car or sweets and covered to use as a prize.
Wine bottle game – we need bottles of wine for this game always popular with the parents! Please leave in school office.
Raffle tickets will be sent home with children soon – please watch out in school bags, extra tickets available from school office. 
Guess the name of the Christmas teddy 
and guess how many sweets are in the 
jar will be running in school at 20p a 
guess for each.


We would like to thank you all for your continued support in PTA events and take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Peaceful New Year.
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